
I-95 Lane Closure Content – Week of March 11 
  
 
  
   The express version 

• Weather permitting, there are upcoming closures this week on the I-95 regular 
lanes in Prince William County & Stafford County. 

• Look out for detours and drive safely 
 
 
Closures this week on I-95 southbound 
 
Expect a short-term, single lane closure on I-95 southbound between Exit 148/Quantico in Prince 
William County and Exit 122 Route 17/Falmouth in Stafford. Weather permitting, closures will take 
place on the following date and times: 
 

• Monday, March 11:  9:30 p.m. to 10 a.m.  
• Tuesday, March 12:  9:30 p.m. to 10 a.m.  
• Wednesday, March 13:  9:30 p.m. to 10 a.m.  

 
Closures this week on I-95 northbound 
 
Expect a single left lane closure on I-95 northbound near Exit 133. Be alert to trucks slowing down to 
enter or exit the median at various construction entrances throughout the work zone. Weather 
permitting, closures will take place on the following date and time: 
 

• Wednesday, March 13:  9:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m.  
 
The I-95 northbound on-ramp from Route 17 in Stafford will be narrowed for utility work. Weather 
permitting, closures will take place on the following date and time: 

• Wednesday, March 13: 12 a.m. to 3 a.m. 
 
More info 
 
Drivers are advised to travel safely and pay attention to on-road signage if traveling in this area 
during these closures. Visit https://www.expresslanes.com/projects/fredericksburg-extension to 
view additional lane closure information and to sign up for e-newsletters and traffic alerts. 
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